
February 25, 2014 "Pool Parking"

Good Afternoon Waterside Members,

This evening, February 25, our neighbors at 406 Mariner 
Drive will be hosting a Board Retreat at their home on behalf 
of the University of Maryland Medical Department. 

Waterside has agreed to make available our pool parking 
area to assist their event logistics.  Waterside Residents will 
see an increase in local traffic along Eagle Drive along with 
several shuttle buses using the pool area parking lot.
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